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Regulatory Alert – EGYPT 
Additional requirements for import of cellular Mobile Phones and 

Tablets  

 

 

It has recently been advised by the National Telecom Regulatory Authority (NTRA) in 

Egypt that all importers of cellular mobile phone and tablets must submit an email to 

NTRA detailing the IMEI numbers each model in each consignment that is shipped into 

Egypt. This is for the purposes of market surveillance.  

 

The email should include details of each model’s IMEI, the AWB number, date and the 

importer company name. 

 

For further details on this alert, please contact: 

 

 

Mrs. Samah Othman 

Product Compliance Specialists           

 Email:samah@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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